
 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE: Renewing Policies without Initial Payments 

 

To our valued policyholders and agents: 

Renewals, effective April 1, 2020 through May 31, 2020, may be processed without initial payments upon 

request of the agent and/or policyholder during the deferred payment period. Chesapeake Employers will 

renew coverage based on confirmation from the agent and/or policyholder that the coverage is desired.  

Our goal at Chesapeake Employers is to assist you during this difficult time. If you have questions or concerns, 

and you are one of our valued policyholders, please contact your insurance agent or underwriter at 

Chesapeake Employers (410-494-2000 or 1-800-264-4943). Our agent partners should contact their 

Chesapeake Employers underwriter or marketing representative.  

Thank you for placing your trust and your business with Chesapeake Employers. Stay safe and stay well. 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas J. Phelan, CPA 

Chief Executive Officer 

Paige Beck, CPA 

President 
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